
AGM - Thank You
Dear Neighbors

Thank you to everyone who attended this years Home 
Owners Association Annual General Meeting. As 
previously announced, the original date was postponed 
due to Covid-19. The AGM was held on Tuesday, July 
14, 2019, 6PM at 6939 Gaines Creek Rd.

Two retirements from the board were announced; 
Brenda Willis, Treasurer and Faye Woodruff, Secretary. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank them for 
their hard work and dedication during their time on 
the board.

I am delighted to announce that we have appointed the 
following new board members:

Brenda Napier as Treasurer

Clare Steinbook as Secretary

I am most grateful to Brenda and Clare for offering to 
join the board.

It was agreed that due to the current climate the 
HOA would put a hold on any further significant 
neighborhood improvements for the remainder of 
2020.

The minutes can be found on our website:

https://gainescreek.org

I hope everyone has a peaceful fall and Christmas.

Mark Westguard - President
president@gainescreek.org / 504 251 6005
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Fall Cleanup
A polite reminder to all residents that now is the time 
of year for our fall cleanup, the requirements for which 
are listed in the homeowners handbook. Please ensure 
beds are cleared of weeds and shrubbery is trimmed. 

Thank you for keeping our neighborhood looking 
beautiful!

Christmas Party
We are extremely grateful to Dr. Sam and Sheryl Rice 
for, again, offering to host this year’s neighborhood 
Christmas party!

All Gaines Creek residents are invited to attend at  
6819 Gaines Creek Rd on December 4th at 6:30pm.

This years format will be adjusted for social distancing.

We look forward to seeing you!

New Neighbors
Please welcome our new neighbors!

Amy & Kent DeLay
at 6919 Gaines Ridge Rd

Tonya Hancock & John Hardy
at 6969 Gaines Ridge Rd


